Angela Gaubert

From: Chris Morvant <Chris.Morvant@LA.GOV>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 8:27 AM

To: Paul Hogan

Cc: Angela Gaubert; Tiffany K. Clark

Subject: RE: WPA Road / LA 632

Paul,

We will consider improvements at this location ungler a future project.
Thanks,

Chris G. Morvant, P.E., PTOE

District 02 Engineer Administrator

Department of Transportation and Development Post Office Box 9180 Bridge City, LA
70096-9180 '

Office: 504-437-3101

Fax: 504-437-3260

chris.morvant@la.gov

This document and the information contained herein is prepared solely for the purpose
of identifying, evaluating and planning safety improvements on public roads which may
be implemented utilizing federal aid highway funds; and is therefore exempt from
discovery or admission into evidence pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 409.

From: Paul Hogan [mailto:phogan@stcharlesgov.net]

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 6:12 PM

To: Chris Morvant <Chris.Morvant@LA.GOV>

Cc: Angela Gaubert <agaubert@stcharlesgov.net>; Tiffany K. Clark
<tclark@stcharlesgov.net> /
Subject: WPA Road / LA 632

Chris,

In case you are not aware, an 18 wheeler flipped over in the bad curve on the WPA
road. Had the road blocked for the longest. | have received a request that | ask the
state to do something to fill in the inside curve sort of as shown on the attached. The



curve is hazardous for any vehicle pulling any trailer. One has to stop and let traffic
clear so that one can swing into the other roadway when heading westbound.

Please see what can be done to address this and let me know.
Thanks

Paul Hogan
504-615-4862



